
WAGGONER CARR 
ATTORNEY GENERAL OF TEXAS 

SUPREME COURT BUILDING 

AUSTIN II, TEXAS April 6, 1964 

Chief J. E. Curry 
Chief of Police 
City of Dallas 
Dallas 1, Texas 

Dear Chief: 

I want to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 
March 25th together with the copies of a letter 
received by your department. 

I have forwarded copies of this letter to the 
Presidential Special Commission. 

I continue to personally appreciate your fine 
and effective cooperation. 

Yours ery truly, 

ai 4 
Waggonef Carr 

WC:cr 
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